
Welcome to 

 

Parish Priest: Rev. Fr Bernard Lanarolle  
bernard.lanarolle@perthcatholic.org.au                                            

Deacon: Gregory Lowe 
greg.lowe@perthcatholic.org.au                                        

Parish Office 19 Phillips Grove, Innaloo  
Parish office phone: 9446 1666 

innaloo.karrinyup@perthcatholic.org.au 
www.innalookarrinyup.perthcatholic.org.au 

MASS THIS WEEKEND 
  

Sat 28 May 6pm                                             St Dom 
Sun 29 May 8am                                            OLGC                                                      
Sun 29 May 9.30am                                        St Dom 
                                                                         

MASS DURING THE WEEK 
 

Tue 31 May 7pm                                             St Dom 
Wed 1 June 9am  Adoration after Mass                   St Dom                                      
Thurs 2 June 9am                                             OLGC 
Fri 3 June 9am                                                 St Dom 
Sat 4 June 9am          Healing Mass                   St Dom  

MASS NEXT WEEKEND 
Sat 4 June 6pm                                                St Dom                                                               
Sun 5 June 8am                                                   OLGC 
Sun 5 June 9.30am                                          St Dom 

Ascension of the Lord 
Reflection: 
We are a people waiting. While we wait, we want to 
be Christ’s servants to help bring about the comple-
tion of the kingdom of love, unity and justice he pro-
claimed. We both work for that goal and also keep a 
vigil for the coming of the Spirit anew into our lives 
on Pentecost. In our vigil we pray the prayer of the 
Book of Revelation, the last words of the New  
Testament, "Come, Lord Jesus." 
 

So we ask ourselves: 
• What gift of the Spirit will we ask for  

ourselves this Pentecost? 
• What gift of the Spirit will we ask for our 

church? Our world? 
 

Winter Appeal St V de Paul Society 
 

Our 3 month Winter Appeal is now underway and 
parishioners are invited to take part to help people in 
our local community who face difficulties. Beanies, 
scarves, socks for adults/children and blankets are 
needed. Envelopes for donations are available in the 
rear of church which supports our Conference and 
non-perishable food can be left in the basket in each 
Church. If anyone can help with visitation, new 
members are welcome to come along and join us as 
our future remains uncertain. Thank you for your 
continued generosity & support which is much  
appreciated. 

Baptisms   
We welcome into our parish community Zara Rose 
Lejeune, daughter of Justin and Shannon,  Jack  
Tapiwa Doust, son of Trent and May-Lin and Sofia 
Maria Caitlin Pacecca, daughter of Damian and 
Katrina. These children will be baptised this week-
end. May God continue to bless the Lejeune, Doust 
and Pacecca families. 
 

Volunteer Bread Collector  
Someone is needed for the 3rd/5th Saturday of the 
month to collect bread from Brumbys, Scarborough 
Beach Rd. & deliver to both churches. Bread is to be 
collected  before the shop closes at 6pm. Contact Fr 
Bernard or Neville Gates ( 93417291 ) to help.  
 

Rosary for the Month of May 
The Rosary will be prayed 20 minutes before the 
6pm, 8am and, 9.30am Masses on the weekends in 
May. Volunteers are needed to lead the rosary at 
each Mass. Contact Fr Bernard if you can help. 
 

First Holy Communion  
Congratulations to the children who will celebrate 
their First Holy Communion on Sunday at 10am 
Mass. We ask our parish community to keep these 
children and families in their prayers.  
 

New Planned Giving envelopes can be  
collected from the back of church 

Saturday Soup Nights in Winter 
Soup & bread nights will begin Saturday 4 June after 
the 6pm St Dominic’s Mass.  Volunteers are needed 
to make soup.  If you can help with making soup 
please use the sign up sheet at the back of church.  

Safeguarding Officers 
St Dominic’s - Isabelle Brewer 0459 537 045 

OLGC - Dr Rina Cercarelli (PhD)  0413 835 852 

Upcoming Events 
 

29 May: First Holy Communion 10am OLGC 
11 June: Youth Group 4pm St Dominic’s 

Liturgy of the Word on Zoom 
This Sunday 10am 

Rosters  
this 

weekend 

28 May 
6pm 

St Dom 

29 May 
8am 

OLGC 

29 May 
9.30am 
St Dom 

Readers H Corray E Gomm R George 

Acolyte P Wall  P Riney 

Altar Society 

 

Group 1 M Webb 

I Rodriguez 

 

Morning  

Tea 

 M Smith 

J Gates 

 

Rosters  
next 

weekend 

4 June 
6pm 

St Dom 

5 June 
8am 

OLGC 

5 June 
9.30am 
St Dom 

Readers R Maugeri B & L  

Croxford 

I Rodriguez 

Acolyte D  

O’Sullivan 

 I Baviah 

Altar Society 

 

Group 2 K Wear 

E Jeffery 

 

Morning  

Tea 

 K Wear 

E Jeffery 

 


